
  

COMMUNIQUE  

 

The AGRICULTURAL MARKETING BOARD (AMB) informs its valued customers that the 

Trou Fanfaron Cold Store WILL NOT be operational on Friday 30th June 2023 due to the annual 

inventory exercise. 

Business activities will resume normally on Monday 3rd July 2023. 

Thanking you for your understanding. 

Management 
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